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Tyre Truck Update 
 

Dear Competitors, 

Unfortunately, we have to inform you that the previously advertised MRF tyre truck will no 
longer be attending the Working Dog Rally. After careful consideration by Tony Sullens, the 
MRF crew, and the event organisers, the decision was made due to the limited inquiries 
received, making it unviable for MRF to attend. 

If you had planned on using the tyre truck, we kindly ask that you make alternative 
arrangements and ensure that all tyres are fitted prior to the event. 

In case of emergency tyre changes, Shaun Gill will have his truck on-site and is available to 
assist if required. You can contact Shaun directly on 0418 725 955 for any assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to seeing you at the event. 

 

Steve Davies 
Clerk of the Course 


	Tyre Truck Update

